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The ERS HERMES self-assessment course has developed over the past 2 years into a well-established
course giving the opportunity to access European standard formative assessments https://bit.ly/3i1fEHL
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The European Respiratory Society (ERS) HERMES self-assessment course is celebrating its third year in
2020. Although it has a longer history, the course in its current format was launched in 2017 and has
provided quality assessment to over 500 respiratory specialists around the world (table 1 shows a list of
locations). Between 2018 and 2019, the number of courses delivered doubled and the first paediatric
self-assessment course was offered in 2019. The ERS HERMES self-assessment course continues to grow in
both its popularity and geographical reach.
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